
Behaviour: It’s Good to Be Green!     

The following totals show how many children in each class have 
demonstrated Green Behaviour in the Academy this week.       

EYFS Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

33/34 44/44 52/52 52/53 55/55 56/57 55/56 

 

Our attendance target for the year is: 96%  

This weeks attendance is: 94.5% 

Follow Us  
Twitter - @DeltaSouthmere 
Website -www.smpa.org.uk  
 

Week 6 Newsletter: 18. 10. 24 

EYFS Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

96.1% 95.3% 96.9% 90.1% 94.3% 94.2% 95.9% 

KS2 Golden Award Winners 

4M: Phoenix and Ailah 

4K: Tayyab and Ayesha C 

5K: Lee and Laura 

5M: Aramis and Alaa 

6FR: Melanie and Michal 

6P: Layla and Dmaien 

Each week we have a Golden 
Award Assembly. Week 1 is 

EYFS and KS1 and Week 2 is 
KS2. Each child receives a cer-
tificate and is praised for their 

achievement that week. 

In the last week of each half 
term we have the Child of 

Achievement Assembly which 
celebrates the special achieve-
ment of 1 child in each class 

over the full half term.  

Attendance Winners 

Congratulations to 3B and 6P who were this weeks attendance winners. 

Let’s get more classes to 96% next week. 

Every day counts. 

Tuesday 
22nd Octo-
ber 

Year 6 Celebra-
tion Assembly 

Wednesday 
23rd Octo-
ber 

Year 2 Celebra-
tion Assembly 

Thursday 
24th Octo-
ber 

Year 5 Celebra-
tion Assembly 

Friday 25th 
October 

School Closes for 
Half Term 

Monday 4th 
November  

School re-opens 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Children working hard at Art and Design after school club.  

After school clubs are always free for our families because we want children to have the 
best, most varied experiences as part of their education.  

 

 
We are...musicians. 

Music and musical instrument tui-
tion form a very important part of 

our curriculum. Classes in KS2 learn 
a musical instrument including uku-
lele, guitar, clarinet and trumpet. All 
children attend high quality singing 
assemblies. Through this, children 

learn about a range of musical gen-
res, can identify structures of music 
and songs and some of the compo-

nents of music.  

Next half term, we will have our first parents evening of 
2024. Look out for more information when we return   
from the break. Please make every effort to sign up for 
an appointment so you can meet with your child’s class 
teacher.  


